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Meeting of Advisory Council on Alzheimer's 
Research, Care, and Services
Nora Super, Executive Director, White House Conference on Aging

I'm pleased to announce that the theme of the next meeting of the Advisory 
Council on Alzheimer's Research, Care, and Services is “The White House 
Conference on Aging and Dementia.” The meeting will be held from 8:30am 
to 5:00pm EDT on Tuesday, April 28th at the U.S. Department of Health and 
Human Services, Washington DC. Because of limited seating and recent
security concerns, entrance to the building will not be given to those 
members of the public who are not already on the submitted attendee list. 
However, we urge you to watch the webcast live on http://www.hhs.gov/live.

The Advisory Council will build on the goals of the White House Conference 
on Aging (WHCOA) through a half-day session with dementia-focused panels 
on each WHCOA topic area: healthy aging, long-term services and supports, 
retirement security, and elder justice. Following this session, the Advisory
Council will hold a brief discussion on the 2015 Update to the National Plan 
to Address Alzheimer's, including subcommittee updates, and a discussion of 
international events on dementia.
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